Memorandum

To:

Karen Byrd, Board Chairperson


Members of the Boone County Schools Board of Education

Cc:

Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent of Schools



Gerald Dusing, Boone County Schools Board Attorney


Kathy Reutman, Executive Director of Student Services
From:

Mike Ford, DPP
Date:

June 4, 2019
Re:
Boone County Schools 2019-2020 Code of Conduct
The 2019-2020 Code of Conduct Committee has reviewed the current code and made changes to the code for next school year. Significant changes were made to the document for the 2019-2020 edition, including but not limited to the following:
· A review of the Acceptable Technology Use Procedures, Rights and Responsibilities
· A review of the Tier III Intervention Strategy Options 
· A thorough editing of language and design throughout the code for professionalism and appearance
Please forward the attached 2019-2020 text/draft edition of the Code of Conduct to the Board of Education and Mr. Dusing for review and approval.  Please note that the document is a text/draft document only.  Once the content material has been approved by the Board of Education, the COC Committee will work with a printing company to format the text/draft document into a document that is both highly professional in design and user friendly.  Thank you. 
